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‘50 GOLDEN YEARS'
‘CHERISHING THE PAST! CELEBRATING THE PRESENT! CHAMPIONING THE FUTURE'
Date : Monday, 4 March 2019
To : Parents of students in YEARS 5-13 : GOLDEN JUBILEE CARNIVAL , 14™ MARCH 2019

Dear Parents,
Greetings from St. Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai. We are celebrating Fifty Golden Years this academic year 2018-
2019 and to bring the school community together for an evening of celebration and togetherness to celebrate this

unique event and certainly to champion 50 YEARS of affordable quality education, we are organizing a ‘Golden
Jubilee Carnival’ on THURSDAY, 14™ MARCH 2019 from 4:00 PM to 10:30 PM at the

school. The 14% of March 2019 is a holiday for the school to help the staff and students prepare for the evening’s
carnival.

DONATE A BOOK : With a view to encouraging children to read for pleasure and to make available some books at a
very nominal cost we are inviting you dear parents to donate just ONE BOOK that is preferably NEW or as good as
NEW to this worthy cause. All you need to do is send in ANY ONE FICTION OR NON-FICTION BOOK latest by this
Thursday with your child to hand over to the class teacher. Your help will go a long way in making available a wide
variety of books for the children on the CARNIVAL NIGHT at a very nominal rate.

A SPECIAL CALL OUT TO OUR STUDENTS OF YEAR FIVE AND SIX : Students of years FIVE AND SIX are invited to
come dressed as their favourite BOOK or MOVIE character and our MC will be moving around the carnival all through

the evening to find you and give you a prize for costumes and carnival wear that is most creative and best depicts the
character you have chosen.

The Golden Jubilee Carnival is going to be an exciting evening for the children and their families and friends. We will
be having a live entertainment stage with live cultural performances throughout the evening. There will be games to
play to win exciting prizes, a bouncy castle , lots of entertainment, restaurants providing delicious food and treats and
a flea market and lots of spot prizes . It is indeed going to be an evening full of surprises and one that will memorably

mark 50 GOLDEN YEARS OF OUR SCHOOL. We will be happy to have you all here with us on the CARNIVAL EVENING
to make it an unforgettable celebration.

Looking forward to your participation towards our Golden Jubilee Carnival !

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Patl Asir Joseph
( Principal )




